Rawlings, lan

From: Erin Scholey <

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 2:37 PM

To: Rawlings, Ian **Subject:** 206 Chester Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

WARNING: This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex email address. Reply only if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, the senders email address and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon, my name is Erin Goudreau the home owner of writing today to express my concern with the application for a short term rental at 206 Chester road. The people who lived there for at least a year or so were allowed to be quite disruptive to the neighbourhood with their barking pitbulls, parties and drunken fights and behaviours. The police were ther a few times. This leads me to believe that whoever comes to rent short term will be allowed to behave in the same manor and so it is my opinion that this should not be allowed. This is a quiet neighbourhood in which many retired folks and at least 7 children (3 of which are my own) live in. It is also my opinion that since the owner of the property had established a long term rental situation before May 9th 2022 that the by law does not apply. Hopefully I am understanding the law correctly. Thankyou for receiving my submission.